L.akes District Health Board

Corner Arawa and Ranolf Streets (Pukeroa Streetf)
Private Bag 3023, Rotorua Mail Centre

_ Rotorua 3046, New Zealand
LAKES DISTRICT HEALTH BODARD Telephone 07 348 1199
www.lakesdhb.govt.nz

18 March 2020

Christine Mclean

E mail: fyi-request-12305-259855c5@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Christine

Subject: Official Information Act request Re: Planning and Funding and Maori Health
feams

Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act received by
l.akes DHB on 25 February 2020. You have asked:

1. In the last five years has there been any increase in staffing numbers both
employed and as contractors in the Lakes DHB Planning and Funding Team? Can
I ask for both actual numbers and percentage of staff number growth in this area if
it applies in the last five years.

In 2015 there were 11 people in the planning and funding team and in 2020 there are 13.
This is a percentage increase of 18%.
We currently have eight contractors running projects that are fixed term.

2. Can | ask for the percentage of Maori staff in the planning and funding team and if
any of these Maori staff are employed in Portfolio positions?

The percentage of Maori staff in the planning and funding team is 23.16%. None are portfolio
managers.

3. During this period what has been the increase in staff numbers in the Lakes DHB
Maori Health Team? Can | ask what current staffing numbers are for this team and
what actual numbers and percentage growth in staffing numbers for this team have
occurred in the last five years if this applies?

In 2015 there were seven staff members in the Maori Health team and currently there are
seven.

Please note we may publish this letter and enclosed documents (with your perscnal
information removed) on Lakes DHB's website.

Nick Saville-Wood
Chief Executive

Cc: sectoroias@moh.govt.nz
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